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Docket No. 50-254

Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed

Vice President
Post Office Box 767
Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated August 12, 1980, informing us of the
steps you have taken to correct the noncompliance identified in our
letter dated July 21, 1980. We will examine your corrective action
during a future inspection.

We also wish to thank you for the letter from Mr. N. J. Kalivianakis
dated July 25, 1980, providing information on the lost loading chamber,
Serial No. 6584075.

We request that the 2 grams of uranium and uranium-235 contained in the
lost fission chamber be reflec*.ed as an accidental loss on the Form
NRC-742 for the period ending Jeptember 30, 1980 (line 75 of the Form
NRC-742).

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

* *

J. A. Hind, Chief

Safeguards Branch

cc: Mr. J. S. Abel, Director
of Nuclear Licensing

Mr. N. Kalivianakis,
Plant Superintendent

cc w/1tr dtd 8/12/80:
Central Files
Reproduction Unit NRC 20b

cc w/itr dtd 8/12/80:
w/o 2.790(d) Information encls.
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